
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Update 
The rhythm of the school is starting to settle into something more regular and calm after the significant 
disruptions of the first few weeks. Pupils and staff continue to test positive for Covid, albeit in much smaller 
numbers so please carry on responding to the alerts we send you.  
We have no news on what is happening in school if self-isolation ceases so watch this space.  
 
Up and Coming Dates  
Break for Half Term –  Friday 18th February 
Return to school –  Monday 28th February  
World Book Day –   Thursday 3rd March  
Comic Relief –   Friday 18th March 
 
Details for afterschool clubs resuming after half term have now been posted for Key Stage 1 and 2.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 
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